
   How to Reach Us… 
 

   

      Rev. Brian Bell - Ext: 3 Lead Pastor 
                     brian@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Rev. Joan Stonehouse - Ext: 2 Pastor of Care 
                     joan@trullsroadchurch.com  
      Rev. Jon Grant - Ext: 4  Associate Pastor 
                     jon@trullsroadchurch.com 

      Deborah Ferber - Children’s Ministry Director 
                     deborah@trullsroadchurch.com  
      Debi Gunter - Ext: 1 Office Administrator 
                     debi@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Carley Dart - Interim - Youth Ministry 
                     carley@trullsroadchurch.com   
      Josh Vardy - Interim - Youth Ministry 
                     josh@trullsroadchurch.com   
      Nicole Henderson - Young Adults Intern 
          nicole@trullsroadchurch.com    
           
 

 

               Youth Happenings    
            Jr. (Gr. 6-8)    Sr. (Gr. 9-12) 
 

                                Upcoming Events  
●  Next Jr & Sr High Sunday School - May 14 & 28 
●  Youth Night: Thursdays @ 6:30 - 8:30 pm  
●  Spring Events Calendar at the Welcome Centre  
             

             TRULLS ROAD FREE METHODIST CHURCH 
2301 Trulls Road S. Courtice, ON  L1E 2N2 

Phone:  905-436-2300          Fax:  905-436-8913 

www.trullsroadchurch.com                                

trfmc@trullsroadchurch.com 

The church office is open Tuesdays through Fridays 9-4 pm 

 

                  

                                            Young Adults 
 

           T O N I G H T!  6:00 - 8:30 p.m. (note time) 
                    Sunday, May 7th 5:00 - 7:30 p.m. 
                                  Dinner & Bible Study  

 

                           

                                     

 

              At the Table 

                     Luke 24: 13-35 

            Verse for the Year 2017 
 

“The Lord will watch over your coming and  
going both now and forevermore.” 

Psalm 121:8 (NIV) 

           

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiNrbudq4TKAhVH8j4KHSO0C5YQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparts.co%2Fdecorative-line-dividers&bvm=bv.110151844,d.dmo&psig=AFQjCNH_0UNXORvKRwBNHtEbGSY1lIyCag&ust=14515907
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiNrbudq4TKAhVH8j4KHSO0C5YQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparts.co%2Fdecorative-line-dividers&bvm=bv.110151844,d.dmo&psig=AFQjCNH_0UNXORvKRwBNHtEbGSY1lIyCag&ust=14515907
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjSs5im4q7TAhVjxoMKHV6XAnMQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fchurchonthecorner.us%2Feasters-over-now-what%2F&psig=AFQjCNHtlMYf-HYQRhl6QTLdStd8TawrwA&ust=1492631013840191


           

 

                  Sunday,  April 30,  2017     
 

          

         A warm welcome is extended to our guest, Ken McCaw  
as he shares his story and also through music with Lyndsay. 

 

         Student Summer Employment  
   We hope to hire 4 positions for summer employment here at TR.  

Are you currently 15 yrs+  and in high school? 
Passionate about ministering to children and youth?   

Then we hope you will considering applying. 
Pick up an information package at the Welcome Centre today. 

 
 

Vacation Bible School - July 17– 21, 2017  9:00-11:30 a.m. 
Registration (for children and volunteers) is now open online at:  

https://vbspro.events/p/events/trullsroadchurch   
also in person at the Children’s Ministry table in the foyer. 

Please consider joining the team this year for this amazing  
outreach opportunity in our surrounding community. 

                                                   

 Brett Ullman - Guest Speaker Sunday, May 7 @ 10:00 a.m. 
We are excited to have Brett with us and share about Mental Health 
issues.  This would be a great service to invite your friends and co-
workers.  Also, everyone (all youth, parents, teachers etc.) is invited 
to hear Brett speak on Youth Culture, Thursday, May 11 at 7 p.m.  

                                                                    

A Visit from the Wright’s - Missionaries to Niger 
Sunday, May 28 we will have the Wright’s with us for the            

morning service and then they will join us for lunch afterwards.  
There will be childcare following lunch while the Wrights share for a 

brief time what their future plans for missions will look like.  
Please sign up at the Welcome Centre if you require childcare. 

 

A Note from Pastor Brian 
Plans were made earlier this year to have some guests come to 

speak in May and as such that means my last sermon at Trulls will 
be May 14.  May 7 is Brett Ullman, May 21 is General Conference, 

May 28 is the Wrights and the last Learning Community Weekend is 
booked for June 2-4.  Then it will be our farewell Sunday - June 11. 

In light of this Lori and I would like to offer some opportunities to 
connect. First, we will welcome you to drop by Caleb’s Café at 

Trulls, between 2 & 4 p.m. on Wednesday, May 31 and June 7.  It’ll 
be a come and go time - no need to stay for the full two hours. Also, 
we will be hosting an Open House at our place on Sunday, May 28 

from 4-8 p.m. if you’d like to drop by for a coffee or tea.   
 

This Week and Beyond... 
 

TONIGHT: 6:45 p.m. - The Gospel Road at White Cliffe Terrace 
Monday: 7-9 p.m. -  Pickleball  
Wednesday: 9:30 a.m. - MoPS (Mothers of Pre Schoolers) 
Wednesday: 9:30 a.m. - Ladies Bible Study 
Wednesday: 7:30 p.m. - Men’s Pick-up Basketball 
Thursday: 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.- Youth 
Tuesday, May 9 - 6:30 - 8 p.m. - Children’s Ministry Event 
TRU upcoming classes: Tues. May 16 - see insert for details 
June 11 - Farewell service & luncheon for Pastor Brian & Lori 
 

Prayer Opportunities... 
Sunday Service: 9:15 a.m. ~ Conference Room  
Wednesday: 1:00 p.m. ~ Conference Room  
 

 Please Pray For... 
 

Shirley Stainton in rehab after hip surgery 
Pastor Brian & Lori - on vacation in Meaford, returning on May 7. 
Lois Snider and extended family as they grieve the loss of her        
sister Lila Lyons. 
 

Please Note... 
 
 

If you would like to bless Chris & Ashley Webb with a meal as they 
get used to their new normal (brand new twin boys), please sign up at 
the Welcome Centre. 
 

 

Looking for affordable housing! A young man recently graduated 
has secured a job in Oshawa but is in need of a bachelor apt. or          
private boarding.  Please contact Amanda Dedrick or Pastor Joan. 
 
 

 

Pastoral Search Team: Please continue to be in prayer for the team 
and the process of seeking a new Lead Pastor. 
 

 

 

Seniors’ Luncheon: May 13, 2017  Meet Deborah Ferber Up Close  
& Personal and plan to enjoy a lovely lunch starting at 11:45 a.m.  
Please make sure you sign up at the Welcome Centre. 
 

Benevolent Offering - is collected each month as support and           
resource to people within the church family and beyond who are                
experiencing a season of crisis or hardship. 

                     

                    Trulls Road Financial Progress 2017   

 General Fund: 
 Received April 23, 2017………………………….…..…$11,413.73 
 Received to Date (17 wks)……………………..…..…$142,813.34 
 Building (Oct. 6/13 to April 23/17)……………...…..$1,319,465.65 
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